
OFFICIAL NOTICE
Pine-Richland School

District
Final General Fund

Budget for 2024-2025
The Board of School Directors
of  the  Pine-Richland  School
District intends to adopt the
Final General Fund Budget for
the 2024-2025 school year at
the  meeting  to  be  held  on
June 10, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. in
the DeWitt Blank Board Room,
702  Warrendale  Road,
Gibsonia,  PA  15044  and  by
teleconference.  The  public
should  check  the  district
website  for  updated
information.   The  proposed
final  budget  is  available  for
public  inspection  at  the
District Administrative Offices
and  on  the  Pine-Richland
School  District  website  at
www.pinerichland.org.  The
Proposed Final General Fund
Budget  includes  total
expenditures of $113,021,839
and  total  revenues  of
$105,542,209 and utilization of
assigned  fund  balance  of
$7,479,630  for  capital
improvements. The Proposed
Final  General  Fund  Budget
includes  an  estimated  tax
millage rate of 19.5867 mills.
This represents a flat millage
rate  from  the  current  fiscal
year.


